

STAND UP TO BULLYING FROM #DAY1

Dear Upstander,

I hope this email finds you and your family safe and healthy.



In response to the unprecedented need caused by the COVID-19 pandemic, **Giving Tuesday Now** has been scheduled for **Tuesday**, **May 5th**. Although there are many worthwhile organizations doing great work, we at Tyler's Foundation are hoping that you will choose us, the <u>Tyler Clementi Foundation</u>, on Tuesday to help continue our mission, to end all online and offline bullying in schools, workplaces and faith communities.

With the cancelation of our Spring Fundraising Event and all of our speaking engagements, we find ourselves with the need to find new innovative fundraisers to support our work, programs and outreach initiatives to help us fill the gap in funding at this time. <u>Giving Tuesday Now</u> on May 5th is definitely a part of the solution for us. **So please help us if you can.**

As we all adjust to this new existence of social distancing we are all learning new ways to celebrate our milestones. I am very excited that one of our loyal supporters will be celebrating his 21st birthday celebration with us! Matt not only once again dedicated his birthday to the Tyler Clementi Foundation with a <u>Facebook Fundraiser</u>.

This year he is asking for a very special gift! Matt is asking all his friends and family to join him in taking the <u>Tyler Clementi Upstander Pledge</u> at his virtual birthday party celebration on May 7th at 9pm ET via Zoom.

"The pledge is important to me because I don't want anyone bullied and I want to inspire people to stand up for those who are."



Let's show Matt our love and support on this most momentous milestone, his 21st birthday by giving the gift that keeps giving... pledging to be an Upstander!

Please join us for a toast to wish Matt a most joyous and happy birthday and join him in pledging to always be an active <u>#Upstander</u>, online and off. If you'd like to join us, please RSVP here.

Until next week stay safe and be well,

Jane



104 West 29th St., 11th Floor, New York, NY 10001

The Tyler Clementi Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization whose mission is to end online and offline bullying in schools, workplaces, and faith communities.



